COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

March 14, 2016
Bradford Janes

Varra Companies, Inc.
8120 Gage Street
Fredrick, Colorado 80516

Re: Varra Companies, Inc.; Western Sugar Project; File No. M-2010-049;
112c Permit Amendment (AM-01) Application; 60-Day Extension Request Approval

Mr. Janes:

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) has received and approved the
request for a 60-day extension of the decision date to complete the 112¢ permit amendment
application adequacy response for the Western Sugar Project.

The new decision date is May 15, 2016.

If you have any questions, please call me at (303) 866-3567 ext. 8124.

Sincerely,

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Wally Erickson; DRMS
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